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While I personally like using Metrc and its software, I think the forced used of it by 
the OCP is not just or fair. They force users to use Metrc further than what it was 
originally designed for- seed to sale tracking. I would continue to use Metrc if this bill
were passed and use it in a way that makes sense for our company- not forced to use it
in ways that are not viable to our business or makes conducting our business harder 
for others. 


